From: Aarhus Compliance

To: Andrea Barad, Koritar, energiaklub, Andras Perger [email addresses redacted]

Date: 17/02/2016 15:49

Subject: ACCC/C/2014/105 (Hungary) - communicants' request for extension to reply to

Committee's questions

Sent by: Fiona Marshall

Dear Ms Barad, Ms Koritar and Mr Perger,

The Chair of the Committee has considered the communicants' request for a two week extension of the deadline for replying to the Committee's questions. In the light that the request was made well in advance of the deadline and reasons were provided, the Chair has agreed to grant the two week extension. The new deadline will be 9 March 2016. The Party concerned will thereafter have one week to comment on the communicants' reply.

In order to ensure equal treatment between the parties, the Chair has indicated that should the Party concerned so wish, it would likewise also now be entitled to have a two week extension, ie until 9 March 2016, to provide its responses. This would, however, mean that the Committee's deliberations on this case would have to be deferred to the Committee's 53rd meeting in June. To assist its planning, the Committee would thus very much appreciate if the Party concerned could indicate by brief email before the end of this week, whether or not it will be in a position to submit its replies to the Committee's questions by 24 February as originally scheduled, or whether it would like to make use of the extension.

We would be grateful if you could also each please acknowledge the receipt of this email before the end of this week.

Kind regards,

Fiona Marshall



Fiona Marshall

Environmental Affairs Officer - Secretary to the Compliance Committee Aarhus Convention secretariat United Nations Economic Commission for Europe

Website: www.unece.org/env/pp/welcome.html

Tel: +41 (0) 22 917 42 26 Fax: +41 (0) 22 917 06 34

Office: S-429-4

Palais des Nations 8-14 avenue de la Paix CH - 1211 Geneva 10, Switzerland







